
 

 

 

South T-Bar Ranch Property Owners Association, Inc. 
Minutes for December 8, 2012 

Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors 
 

I. CALL TO 8:06 am 
 
The December meeting of the Board of Directors of the South T-Bar Ranch Property Owners 
Association was held via teleconference on December 8, 2012.  M Wolfe called the meeting to 
order.  A quorum was present with the following directors attending: 

 

• Betty Sue Cornella 

• Becky Renck 

• Curtis Eulert 

• Steve Moreau 
 

Absences of Pat Blankenship, Tim Anderson and Joe Price; no members present. 
 

II. APPROVAL OF PREVIOUS BOARD MINUTES 
 
The minutes of the November 10, 2012 meeting were reviewed. C Eulert made a change to the 
wording in the road requirements request. B Renck motioned that the minutes be approved as 
amended, B Cornella 2nd and the motion passed.  

 

III. RATIFICATION OF ACTIONS TAKEN SINCE THE LAST MEETING 
 
2013 Budget was approved over email to present to the membership.  M Wolfe made motion to 
ratify this action, C Eulert 2nd and the motion carried.  

 
 

IV. FINANCIAL REPORT 
 
The Financial reports were reviewed for November noting that the there was an overage of $737 
in the road work that was approved and completed paid to the road contractor.  

 

V. OLD BUSINESS  
 
      Annual Budget: A 2013 budget was presented and reviewed as ratified earlier. 

➢ Budget Meeting requires POA membership be notified 10 in advance.  Notices were 
emailed to the POA on Dec 5, for a Dec 15 Budget Approval Meeting. 

 
 
Infrastructure: 

 
Roads: M Wolfe has found some additional information on rural road guidelines and maintenance 

for the new contract requirements that the committee is working on. All maintenance and new 

road work has been completed as per the approved bid.   It is noted that an article should be 

written for the next newsletter that encapsulates all repairs done. 

Fire Cisterns: It is noted that before Spring, we would like to notify all property owners of the 

location of the cisterns and ask for volunteer water in case of a fire emergency. The committee 

would then put together a map of all available water to file with the Fire Department and for 

owners information.  

➢ ACTION:  Newsletter article for the Winter newsletter  



 

 

Trash:  No report 
Mailboxes: No report. 

Communications: 

Newsletter: A Winter Newsletter is scheduled for articles due EOM January for a Feb 
Distribution.  
 
Website: The website is costing about $400 per year.  We will look at reducing the cost with 
another provider. 

Legal & Finance: 

BLM: No report 
 
By-Laws & Document Review Committee:  

➢ Action:  The Document Review Committee needs to present a complete 
recommendation on any changes they would like to the board, including LLC / CCIOA 
clarifications, COI and board procedures.  

➢ Action:   Governing Documents:  
B Renck will work on adding the new amendments to the governing documents that are 
posted on the website.  
 

Reserve Fund: Working study. 
 

VI. NEW BUSINESS   
None 

 
 

 

VII. MEMBER COMMENTS 
 
None 

 

VIII. ADJOURNMENT – 8:39 am 
 

C Eulert motioned to adjourn the meeting, M Wolfe 2nd and the motion passed. Meeting 
Adjourned.  

_______________________________ 
Respectfully submitted by 
Becky Renck, Secretary 
South T-Bar Ranch POA 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


